German visitors given four f regi

Together: members of the two twinning associations celebrate their friendship

GUESTS from Lymington's twinning town
in Germany were shown the delights of the
local area on a recent visit.

Thirty-four guests from Mosbach were
treated to a day coach trip to the Isle of
Purbeck and visits to Durlston Country Park
and Castle and the village of Corfe on the first

day after their arrival.

They were also led on a walk through
Bolderwood by Forestry Commission volun-
teer Les Clements, and went to the Old Gaffers
Festival in Yarmouth.

The two mayors of the towns, Lymington's
Michael White and Mosbach's Michael

Keilbach, met at a buffet supper at Boldre
Hall catered by Rosie Lea's of Brockenhurst.

On the final day, the guests headed to
Hampton Court Palace before their flight back
to Heathrow,

John Ward, from Lymington Twinning

ihlghts

Association, said a return trip to
Mosbach was planned for 2015.

Lymington is also twinned with
towns in France and Spain. For more
information or to join the association
g0 to www.lymingtontwinning.
weebly.com
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